
 
 
 
 
 
11 November 2011 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
THE TELECOMMUNICATIONS AMENDMENT (ENHANCING COMMUNITY CONSULTATION) BILL 2011 
 
I would like to voice my support of the above bill.  I believe community consultation on the location 
of telecommunication towers and equipment is vitally important, especially given the ‘precautionary 
approach’ recommendation adopted by so many communities already.  And by working with the 
local community, by improved consultation, there is a greater likelihood of all parties gaining a 
satisfactory outcome. 
 
Should you have wish to contact me in relation to this matter, please call me on . 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Kristen Elliott 
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